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Our Lenten Journey 
We are now nearing the end of 

our Lenten Journey and this 

coming Sunday, we celebrate 

Jesus’ triumphant entry into 

Jerusalem on Palm Sunday. Mass 

at St Joseph’s will begin with a procession at 

10am. Next week is Holy Week and we will be 

celebrating some of the events with the 

children in school. 

 

Music Assembly 
What a treat we had on Thursday, 

when so many of our children played 

instruments and sang for us. It was a great 

tribute to the hard work that Mrs Ayles puts 

into leading the music and we would like to thank 

her for this. 

 

Reception Assembly 
Our last assembly of the term will be by 

Reception class next Wednesday 27th at 9am. 

Parents and friends welcome to attend. 

 

Parent-Teacher Meetings 
Are next week on Monday 25th March (KS2) and 

Tuesday 26th March (KS1) from 1-6pm. 

 

Summer Uniform 
After the Easter holiday, children can wear 

their Summer uniforms. Girls can wear a 

dark blue checked dress with a white or 

navy cardigan; socks should be white and 

sandals, navy or white, need to be fitted 

(no crocs or flip-flops). Boys can wear 

white polo shirts with grey trousers or 

shorts, grey socks and jumper and school 

shoes or black/grey sandals.  Please ensure 

that any hair clips or ties are in school 

colours.  
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On 13th March, our netball team played 3 small 

schools, Southill, St John’s and Bincombe 

Valley. We won all the matches with a fantastic scores of 

11-0 against Southill, 1-0 against St John’s and 3-0 against 

Bincombe. They all played really well, but unfortunately 

lost and let us take home the Small Schools Cup. The 

players were Romilly Allen-Bant, Isabel Joliffe, Bethany 

Plummer, Casey Pering-Hogg, Phoebe Mills and Jaimee 

Browne. We want to say a big thank you to our parents 

for cheering us on, Kelly Browne for coaching us and 

Nicky Pering for organising this special event!  

By Romilly and Isabel 

 

Please see overleaf for more exciting sports news! 

 

 

 
 

Spanish Day 
We are all really looking forward to Spanish Day 

on Friday and would like to thank Susana and 

Lidia for all their hard work in organising it. 

Please encourage the children to practise their 

Spanish in preparation! 
 

Comic Relief Day 
Thank you for your generosity last 

Friday – the children really enjoyed the various 

events organised by the school council. We 

raised £341.07!  Well done everyone! 

 

Website 
Remember to keep an eye on our school website 

– you will find all the latest news and photos and 

a list of upcoming events. 

 

End of Term 
Is nearly upon us! We finish for Easter on 

Thursday 28th March at 2.15pm and children are 

back to school on Monday 15th April. 

 

 

 

 



     
 


